

ALL SAINTS SCHOOL

School Road, Lessingham Norwich, Norfolk NR12 0DJ 01692 582083

<u>www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk</u> E-mail: office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk

Directors: Mrs J Gardiner and Mrs R Smith Head Teacher: Mr P Wright



Newsletter Number 14 16th March 2018

Dear Parents / Carers

Firstly, apologies for this week's newsletter's late circulation, this was due to staff illness.

Sports Relief

This year the pupils have voted to support two charities as well as Sports Relief: FAITH Animal Rescue and Cancer Research. Please see the attached sponsor form.

Congratulations

Bronze Awards

Congratulations to Libby McLeod for gaining her bronze award



Silver Award

Congratulations to Martin Davis and Billy Dowe for gaining their silver award.



School Uniform

School uniform changes after the Easter holiday to polo shirts and sweatshirts worn during the summer term until October half term. Any queries please contact the school office.

At this time, the Junior school will change their school uniforms to match that of the Senior school. **This will** be a phased change and if your child requires new uniform, they will receive the dark blue polo shirts and maroon sweatshirts. However, if their current uniform still fits, they can continue wearing it.

Order forms are available from the office

Sportswear

- Maroon round neck sweatshirt with school logo
- White polo shirt with school logo (NEW)
- Navy shorts or tracksuit bottoms
- Plain white ankle socks
- Navy football socks
- White/navy trainers

Please note that it is compulsory for all pupils to wear the above sports kit. The new white polo shirts are available to order from the office.

Dates for your diary

Monday 19th March - Juniors & years 7 and 8 trip to Hickling Broad

Tuesday 20th March – Years 7 and 8 trip to Norwich Castle

Friday 23rd March – Sports Relief

End of term – Friday 23rd March

Start of the Sumer term – Monday 16th April